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To: JTR48 <jr3993@columbia.edu>, Heather Wiltshire Clement <hw2825@columbia.edu>, Colin Redhead
<crr20@columbia.edu>, Patricia Reid <pr2296@columbia.edu>, Steven H Lawrence <steve.lawrence@columbia.edu>, Lisa J
Rogerson <ljc103@columbia.edu>
Cc: Amber Griffiths <ag2943@adcu.columbia.edu>, Joshua Edwin <je2224@adcu.columbia.edu>,
"officeofthepresident@columbia.edu" <officeofthepresident@columbia.edu>, Tommy Ross <tlrl4950@gmail.com>, JAVON
ROSS <ceo@tri-again.org>, Kenneth Finnegan <kef8@columbia.edu>

Dear Mr. Ross:

 

I’m an attorney for Columbia University.  I’m sorry to hear about the incident and your injuries and wish you the best in
your recuperation.  However, I want to clarify a few issues that I understand have been raised in your emails and other
communications with a variety of offices.

 

With respect to your assertion that Columbia is responsible for “medical aid,” we do not agree.  Please consult your
existing healthcare providers on what treatment is recommended and your insurance carrier as to what it covers.  I believe
there are resources on campus, including Health Services, that are available and could potentially make additional
referrals to healthcare providers if and as needed.  With respect to payment, your insurance carrier may cover certain
treatment and/or you may bring a legal suit against Columbia (as you have referenced), but I cannot guide you on that
and recommend you consult an attorney.  As Ms. Wiltshire Clement wrote below, at this time Risk Management does not
have documentation it could use to consider helping pay out-of-pocket expenses.

 

With respect to your request for investigation reports and related information, we have followed our ordinary process of
documenting an incident.  Any reports and/or video will be retained and copies are available subject to a subpoena or
other lawful order. 

 

There will be no further follow-up from my office or Risk Management at this time.  I hope you can continue to use the
supports that are being offered and the appropriate office contacts for specific needs.

 

Sincerely,

 

Peter Cymrot

Associate General Counsel

Columbia University

[Quoted text hidden]
**********************************************************************
LEGAL NOTICE
This message (including any attachments) contains confidential information which may be legally privileged. If you are not
the intended recipient of this message, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, or distribution of this
message, or the taking of any action based on its content, is strictly prohibited. If you received this message in error,
please immediately notify the sender by e-mail and delete this message from your system. Thank you.
**********************************************************************

10/8/24, 12:17 AM LionMail Mail - Case Update

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=20b3020e25&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f:1759203599430196651&simpl=msg-f:1759203599430196651 1/1


